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Mount Royal Branch Library to close today
 

The City of Duluth Mount Royal Branch Library will close for the rest of today.  This is a
result of repairs to a water valve near Woodland Ave and St. Marie Street requiring that
water be turned off to local businesses and residents.    
 

The Library is closed on Tuesdays and plans to open for regularly scheduled hours on
Wednesday. 
 

The City thanks the public for their patience. 
 
Questions about the library should be directed to Carla Powers, Library Manager at
730-4224.
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